
 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
*PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF LOCATION* 

 

 
The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 17, 2022, at 6:30 

p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the at the Brooklyn Middle School Auditorium, 119 Gorman 

Road, Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

PDZ 22-001, ZRC 22-003, ZC 22-001: A proposal for a Planned Development Zone near and 

around the intersection of Wolf Den Road and Bush Hill Road, including 538 Wolf Den Road 

and totaling 13 parcels on 534 acres, Applicant/Owner: Little Dipper Farm, LLC. (The public 

hearing for this proposal was initially scheduled for May 4th, 2022, but was unable to be held due to 

inadequate room size for the number of attendees.) 

 

and  

 

A proposal to “opt-out” of provisions contained in Public Act 21-29, Sections 3, 5 and 6.  

 

Copies of these proposals will be available for review on the Town of Brooklyn website and at 

the Land Use office. Additionally, the Little Dipper Farm Planned Development Zone is 

available at the Town Clerk’s Office. 

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received.  

 

Dated this 9th day of May 2022. 
 

 

 


